
 

Westview Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
60 Rolston Drive 
Hamilton, Ontario  L9C 3X7 
Phone: 905.388.1502 
Fax: 905.388.1520  

EMAIL: westview@hwdsb.on.ca 
PRINCIPAL:  
VICE-PRINCIPAL:  
www.hwdsb.on.ca/westview 

 

 

 
October 18, 2019 
  
 
Dear Families,  
  
This is a letter to let you know that we briefly evacuated our building this morning at about 10 a.m.  
  
Hamilton Fire Department responded to the alarm and cleared the building for re-entry. Students and 
staff were outside for about 10 minutes. 
  
We will investigate the reason our alarm sounded. There was no fire and all students and staff were 
safe. 
  
We are proud of our students for their behaviour during the incident.  
  
Thank you for your understanding,  
  
 
Joanna Crapsi 
Principal 
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